Wycombe Wanderers Trust Board Meeting 21st January 2021

WWSET Report

· Two staff vacancies are currently being advertised. The Head of Health, Sam White, will be leaving in April and will be missed greatly; she has made a major contribution to WWSET’s work during her time there. The post of Premier League Primary Stars Manager is also to be filled.

· WWSET are seeking further support with regard to Fund Raising. The Friends of WWSET initiative had a successful launch but needs to be grown, and there is an identified need for support with regard to grant applications, which are time consuming but need careful preparation.

· I am discussing, with Paul Foley, the potential for applying jointly (WWT and WWSET) for a Premier League Fans Fund grant of up to £20,000, to enable us to set up various supporter / advisory groups. More of this in the Community Initiatives report to this meeting.
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